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Jonathan Dopkeen, Ph.D., Assistant Director of Public Health opened the 
meeting at 2:05 p.m. with an introduction of today’s presenter, Micky Tripathi, 
President and Chief Executive Officer, Massachusetts eHealth Collaborative. 
 
Mr. Tripathi spoke about Massachusetts EHR activities.  His “Presentation on 
the Massachusetts eHealth Collaborative (MAeHC)” can be found on the EHR 
Taskforce Web site using the following link: 
 
http://www.idph.state.il.us/ehrtf/ehrtf_resources.htm 
 
The meeting adjourned around 3 p.m. 
 


